
‘[We] Can Still Contribute to Our
Communities’

VFW Life member demonstrates the importance of
service to younger generations

Sep 30, 2024

VFW Life member Sam Baker is #StillServing as a member of VFW Post 6683 in Enterprise,
Alabama, and by devoting his time to the VFW and several other local organizations.

Baker not only serves his Post as adjutant, he also volunteers as a pilot for the Friends of
Army Aviation and is the senior vice president of the Aviation Center Chapter of the Army
Aviation Association of America. He also organizes the annual dinner fundraiser for the
Enterprise High School Junior ROTC Wildcat Battalion.

“Supporting young cadets is important to me,” he said.

Additionally, Baker serves on the boards of the Army Aviation Heritage Foundation and the
Foundation for Hospital Art. As a member of the Above the Best Silver Chapter of the
United States Army Warrant Officers Association, he also interviews and helps recruit
warrant officer candidates from around the country and in Enterprise.

“I want to show that military retirees can still contribute to our communities and
demonstrate the importance of service to my grandchildren,” Baker said.
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